McDonald County Commission—Minutes

February 4th, 2013
Present:
Keith Lindguist- Presiding Commissioner
John Bunch- Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
Barbara Williams- County Clerk
GENERAL BUSINESS

County Road Foreman, Jerry Mullins, met with Commission for updates on roads & bridge
maintenance.
Morma Reed met with Commission to question if the County along with NRCS was planning on
repairing the road erosion on Star Hollow Rd. Commissioner Lindquist explained that it is now in
the hands of the NRCS for evaluation & he will let her know if there is any decision made.

After discussion Commissioner Bunch stated preferred not to price his building that the county
was interested in for Sheriff's storage, at this time.
Commission then continued to research the storage pods as an alternative to purchasing or
building a building.

Due to Commission yearly training being held in Jefferson City, the Commission will not be in
session until Monday the 11",

ADJOURN

Commission will recanvene on Februaryllth, 2013
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